

18 April 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

YEAR 1 CHRISTOPHER COLUMBUS WORKSHOP, TUESDAY 16 MAY 2023

As part of year 1's learning about Explorers and Journeys we have invited History of Life to come in to school to deliver the above workshop. The workshop will take place on Tuesday 16 May 2023.

The workshop will Introduce life, clothing and materials used from the fifteenth century. We will discuss common views of the world at the time and explain why Christopher Columbus is remembered and how we know about his exploits through his detailed diary records. Children will then work in small groups, investigate and handle reconstructed artefacts from the period. They will look at the materials they are made from and attempt to guess what they would have been used for.

The decision not to take the children out of school for this workshop has been made due to the high costs of transport, and our aim is to always keep costs down wherever possible for parents/carers.

The cost for this event is £5.00 per child. Please pay for your child's place on School Gateway no later than Tuesday 9 May 2023. Please note, if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions to support this valuable learning experience, the school reserves the right to cancel the activity.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Jackson Year 1 Teacher



18 April 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

YEAR 1 CHRISTOPHER COLUMBUS WORKSHOP, TUESDAY 16 MAY 2023

As part of year 1's learning about Explorers and Journeys we have invited History of Life to come in to school to deliver the above workshop. The workshop will take place on Tuesday 16 May 2023.

The workshop will Introduce life, clothing and materials used from the fifteenth century. We will discuss common views of the world at the time and explain why Christopher Columbus is remembered and how we know about his exploits through his detailed diary records. Children will then work in small groups, investigate and handle reconstructed artefacts from the period. They will look at the materials they are made from and attempt to guess what they would have been used for.

The decision not to take the children out of school for this workshop has been made due to the high costs of transport, and our aim is to always keep costs down wherever possible for parents/carers.

The cost for this event is £5.00 per child. Please pay for your child's place on School Gateway no later than Tuesday 9 May 2023. Please note, if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions to support this valuable learning experience, the school reserves the right to cancel the activity.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Jackson Year 1 Teacher